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Hello Commissioners,

| am unable to attend the Commission meeting due to a conflict with my
attendance at a School Board meeting. So | am writing to you the
comment that | would have made at the meeting which is simply to
please consider replacing Dr. Murti with Jennifer Hardin. Ms. Hardin is a
Republican from the 4th district who is also of Hispanic heritage.

Thank you for your work and | hope tomorrow night's meeting is
productive.

Sincerely,
Janet Blevins
District 4
Lompoc
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